
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

27th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas Hamper Raffle with Family Breakfast 
 
With the absence of a Christmas Fair this year, we would still like to make Christmas at school, fun and 
memorable for our children. 
 
We are pleased to tell you that on Thursday 19th December we will be hosting a Christmas Hamper Raffle 
and Family Breakfast.  
 
Christmas Hamper Raffle - We would like to ask you for donations of anything ‘Christmassy’, from chocolate 
to bath bombs in red/green/silver or gold to fill our Christmas Hampers for the raffle. Please bring any 
donations to your child’s classroom by Friday 13th December. The winners will be drawn during our Family 
Breakfast on Thursday 19th December. 
 
Raffle Tickets – Please find attached 1 set of raffle tickets and an envelope. The cost of the ticket is £2 per 
strip, which will give you 5 entries into our prize draw. If you would like to enter the raffle, please add your 
name to each ticket, place in the envelope with the payment of £2 and return to the school office by Tuesday 
17th December. Keep the second strip and bring it with you to the grand draw on Thursday 19th December. 
Extra tickets can be purchased after school on the Key Stage 1 playground. Details of days and times will be 
sent soon. If you are able to volunteer some time to help with this please speak to the school office. 
 

                 
 
Family Breakfast - All parents and carers are welcome to come and join us, with their child for a bacon or 
veggie sausage bread roll and a drink.  The breakfast costs £1 per person and includes a drink with your 
breakfast roll.  Please note – This is a family event therefore we request that all children must be 
accompanied by an adult.   
 
Bacon and veggie sausage rolls will be on sale for £1 each, which includes a drink. Be sure to join us nice and 
early to guarantee your roll. Doors open at 8.15am, the draw will take place at approximately 9am. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Amanda Aze 
Headteacher 


